
Your gift will keep on giving

This gift means a donation has been made 
on your behalf to SAFE for Animals, 

New Zealand’s leading animal rights charity.

The funds generated by this gift
will help to give all animals in Aotearoa 

a voice, with SAFE’s call for an 
independent Commissioner for Animals.

An independent Parliamentary Commissioner for Animals 
would undertake an extensive review of the current animal 
welfare systems, uphold the law written to protect animals 

and finally represent the voice of all animals in New Zealand. 

To learn more, visit safe.org.nz
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